
May 30, 2024

Dear Incoming Second Grade Parent,

Welcome to second grade. I am very excited to join you in the second grade journey for your
child. We will have fun learning!

I encourage you to have your child read daily for at least 15 minutes every day during the
summer, and spend some time talking with you about what happened in the book. Then I would
ask them to write one sentence about the book, with emphasis on sentence structure. This will
help prevent any summer slide from occurring in reading.

Below is a school supply list that would be a big help for your student. If you have any questions
please reach out to me using my email, gallodonna@charlestondiocese.org

Sketchbook for Art
Three black and white composition notebooks -
2 reams of white paper
1 small package of construction paper
1 box of markers
1 box of #2 pencils
1 box of pencil eraser toppers
1 roll of paper towels
1 box of tissues
1 egg carton
1 box of crayons
1 box of sandwich size storage bags
1 box of gallon size storage bags

(no pencil case needed)

Please label all supplies with 2nd grade. Please label all clothing with your child’s name.

I am excited about the coming year and look forward to partnering with you.

Donna Gallo

mailto:gallodonna@charlestondiocese.org

